
Central Waterfront Site 
Public Meeting 

September 18, 2019; 6 - 8 p.m. 
 

The Department of Ecology will hold a public meeting  
about a cleanup action plan for the 

Central Waterfront site on the Bellingham waterfront. 

Central Waterfront site facing east, May 2019 

Central Waterfront Site 
Public Meeting 
On July 8, 2019, Ecology started a 30-day public 
comment period on a cleanup action plan and  
associated documents for the Central Waterfront 
Site on the Bellingham waterfront. 

We have received several requests for a public 
meeting.  As a result, we have scheduled a meeting 
and a 30-day comment period from September	16	‐	
October	15,	2019. 

Please	join	us	to	learn	more	about	the	cleanup.	 

Public Meeting 
September 18, 2019  

6-8 p.m.  
Technology Development Center 

1000 F Street  
Bellingham, WA 98225 

Toxics Cleanup Program 
913 Squalicum Way, Unit 101 
Bellingham, WA 98225 

Ecology’s	Central	Waterfront	webpage:	
bit.ly/Ecology-CentralWaterfront 


